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ATOMIC ENERGY R&D SITES 

From February 1944 to May 1944, I was employed by Columbia 
University, Division of War Research. This was a part of 
the secret MED operation in New York City. 

The Pupin Laboratory on campus was the headquarters for the 
operation but actual operations were carried out at the 
so-called Nash Building on Broadway above 125th Street. 

We were working on a pilot plant, gaseous diffusion barriers 
appeared from time to time, and a certain section was 
involved in work on Process Gas. 

I have never seen this facility listed as one that has been 
checked out for possible residual contamination. 
Therefore, I am calling it to your attention, in accordance 
with the June 1, 1978, information announcement. 
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